
Barnesville City Council

Special Meeting

October 21, 2022


Mayor Rick called this special meeting to order at 7:00 a.m.  Member’s present were Council 
members Tonya Stokka, Brad Field, Alyssa Bergman, and Don Goedtke. Absent was Council 
member Dawn Stuvland and Scott Bauer 


Mayor Rick stated the only item on the agenda was the discussion on the search for the 
replacement of a City Administrator.


Mr. Weiers discussed with council members the dates on the timeline for the City Administrator 
search.   Mr. Weiers informed council members that he could get the position profile posted on 
their website on Monday, October 24th, and to have Interim City Administrator John Chattin send 
any changes to the profile as soon as possible.

Council members set the salary range for the City Administrator position at $100,000 - $130,000, 
and interviews to be scheduled for December 21, 2022.


Mayor Rick adjourned the meeting at 7:41 a.m.
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